
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

24/7 Fuel 
LPG 
Oil 

 

5 Douglas Square 
Rongotea Workshop 

   WOFôs 
Tyres   
Batteries 
Chain Bar Oil 
Phone Cards 
General Store 

Richard & Kim Good 
Ph/Fax:  06 324 8835 

email:  rongotea.garage@xtra.co.nz 
Open 7am - 6pm 

Monday - Friday 

NZ Post Centre 

Glen Oroua School  

Living and Learning Today for Tomorrow 

Newsletter  

SANSONS ROAD 

RD 3 

PALMERSTON NORTH 

 

PH (06) 329 7859 

FAX (06) 329 7848 

Cell 027 329 7859 

Email: glenoroua@glenoroua.school.nz 

Core Values  

 

Respect  

 

Honesty  

 

Caring  

 

Effort  

 

Pride  

 



 21 March 2018 

  

Dear Parents / Caregivers / Friends of 

the School 

School Policies and Procedures go to: 
http://glenoroua.schooldocs.co.nz/ 

Username: glenoroua 
Password: policies 

ñCopyright:  Except where stated, the  content on this site is 
the copyright of SchoolDocs Ltd.  It may not be reproduced 

without written permission from SchoolDocs Ltd.ò 

Thank you to everyone who came to the working bee at the weekend - the grounds etc are looking great!! 
We have a few more jobs to complete and the students are helping with those, so we will be óspick and spanô 
for the reunion at the weekend. 
Huge thanks to Paul Farrier for his work in edging the playground.  Greatly appreciated!! 
 

Welcome to Navarro Lavin and his parents who have joined our school. 
 

Thanks also to Mrs Mulllin who has been running triathlon practices - getting the students ready for the          
Te Kawau (Sanson) event on Friday (23 March). 

2018 Te Kawau Junior Tabloids 

Date:  Thursday 28 March 2018    Location:  Oroua Downs School 

This event is for all Year 0-3 students.                    Leave school at 9.40am finish at 2pm. 

The Oroua Downs School Home & School will be holding a food stall on the day. 

Prices: Sausage $1.50, Juicies (iceblock) $1.00, Le Snack $1, Fizzy $1, Sprite Zero $2, Bottled    

Water $1. 

Food needs to be pre-ordered so please bring your order and money to the Mrs Taylor in the Office 

before Tuesday 27 March. 
____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Transport Slip to Te Kawau Junior Tabloids Thursday 28 March  

I can transport _________ students to this event. 

Signed: _________________________________ 

 

Ko nga pae tawhiti whaia kia tata, 

Ko nga pae tata, whakamaua kia tina 
 

The potential of tomorrow depends on what we do today 

Te Kawau Triathlon 

The following students have been entered in the Te Kawau (Fun) Triathlon, which will take place at 

Sanson School, this Friday, rain or shine and commencing at 10.30am.  

Teams:  

11+ Boys - Sam, Fletcher, Tyler      Girls - Abby, Brianna, Hannah P 

9/10 - Boys - Joseph, Tom, Alec                    Girls - Caitlin, Lily, Delta 

7/8 - Girls -  Yulana, Lydie, Sophie     

Individuals: 12+ years  Sam, Fletcher, Wananga.  11- Jacob, Flynn, Corbyn, Davis, Tyler, Kearney 

10 - Joseph, Tom, Charlie, Delta      

9 - Riley, Bill, Logan, Summer, Lily H, Caitlin 

7/8 - Casey, Nathan, Yulana, Eva, Sophie, Lydie, Alex 

The triathletes will need to leave from school just before 10.00am.  We wish them all the best.  Mrs 

Mullin will be the teacher in charge at this event.  Please read the original newsletter for details of 

this event.  The participants will need to take the usual - water, sunhat, suitable clothing, towels etc. 

Sanson School will be selling some food items. 

Junior Netball Te Kawau 

Years 1 & 2 Girls & Boys 
If you would like to play netball there 

is a great 8 week programme for Year 

1 and 2ôs that starts in May.         

Tuesdayôs after school in the arena. 

Please contact me this week if you 

would like to register your child.  

Thanks Heather 027 883 6551 

Kids óNô Us - Blokarting 

16 of our Y7 & 8 students travelled to the Sanson Blokart 

track last Friday to learn 

how to ósailô a blokart. The 

breeze was quite strong,  

enabling them to travel 

quite fast around the track. 

We had a few ócapsizesô but 

all in all, they really         

enjoyed the opportunity to 

learn this new skill.  

Even some of our parents 

had a go!!  Well done Brad 

and Andy.  Thank you to all 

the parents who provided 

transport.  The next activity, 

archery at Tiritea, will be 

next Tuesday, March 27th. 

Newsletter to come soon. 
 

Term Events 

¶ Thursday - 22 March - Vision & 

Hearing NE+Y7/8 follow ups 

¶ Thursday - 22 March - BoT 

Meeting - 7pm 

¶ Friday - 23 March - Te Kawau 

Triathlon - Sanson (Comp) 

¶ Friday - 23 March - Glen Oroua 

Reunion Ÿ Sunday 25 March 

¶ Thursday - 29 March - Manual 

¶ Thursday 29 March - Te Kawau 

Tabloids - Oroua Downs - Yr 1-

3) 

¶ Friday -  30 March - Tuesday 3 

April Easter Break 

¶ Friday - 6 April - Assembly 

¶ Thursday - 12 April - Manual 

¶ Friday - 13 April - Assembly  

¶ Friday - 13 April - Last Day of 

Term  

Glen Oroua Reunion 

This event will take place this weekend, starting with a meet and greet in the Glen Oroua Hall on 

Friday night, more formal events at the school on Saturday morning, food, fun and games in the 

afternoon, a dinner and social at the Te Kawau Memorial Recreation Centre in Rongotea on       

Saturday evening, and finally a church service in the Glen Oroua Hall on Sunday morning.       

You are welcome to attend the events at the school on Saturday or the worship service on Sunday. 

The programme for Saturday is as follows: (approximate times) 

9.30am    Welcome speeches 

10.00am    Cutting of reunion cake, roll call/decade photos/morning tea 

12.00/12.30pm  Lunch- pre-ordered boxed lunches or BBQ pay as you go 

1.30pm    Old fashioned games on the school field 

2.30pm    Afternoon tea 

Sunday - 10.30am Worship/thanksgiving service in the Glen Oroua Hall followed by morning tea. 

Some  school families have already registered, but if other families wish to be part of the          

proceedings, then come along and join in the fun - a BBQ lunch will be available - user pays. 

We do need as many children as we can muster at 9.30am on Saturday for the welcome as we 

will be singing the waiata, Tutira Mai, as part of the welcome. Students are also encouraged to 

attend the fun old fashioned games in the afternoon. 

We also need a parent who would be able to supervise the drop-off parking area in front of the 

school from  9.00am until about 10am.  If you are able to help, please talk to Mr Lightbourne. 


